
Turnout for Transportation Meeting 
Notice 

Town of Sherry, Wood County, Wisconsin 
 

Notice of Special Town Board Meeting 

7:00 P.M., Thursday, September 29, 2016 

Wood Co. Hwy Department 

555 17th Avenue North 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI  

Agenda 

The Town Board has been invited to attend a meeting of all local general purpose 

governments in the county to discuss transportation related issues.  Topics will 

include the current condition of roads, culverts, and bridges; impacts on safety 

and economy; and sustainable funding.  A quorum of the Town Board might be in 

attendance at this meeting; however, no action will be taken by the Town board 

at this meeting. 

 

Posted by Rosie Ewoldt, Town Clerk, the 27th day of September, 2016, on the 

outside bulletin board at the Town Hall and on www.townofsherry.com – the 

town website at the request of Town Chairperson Dave Homb. 

http://www.townofsherry.com/

